
E-Transfer donations are also accepted. Please donate to:
treasurer@standrewsgrimsby.com 

-please note there is no security question 
-in memo please put: Donation Designation 

(i.e. Sunday Giving’s) 

Food for the Grimsby Food Bank may be left in the basket
by the baptismal font or in the black box in the Parish Hall. 

This food is delivered monthly. 

ST ANDREWS
ANGLICAN CHURCH 

Church Office: 7 St. Andrew’s Avenue Grimsby, Ontario L3M 3R9 
Church: 156 Main Street W Grimsby, Ontario L3M 1S1 

Office: 905-945-8894

Office Hours: Monday and Friday 9AM-1PM 

E-mail: info@standrewsgrimsby.com 
www.standrewsgrimsby.com/ 

For prayer requests please contact Adrienne:
The Office 905-945-8894 /

info@standrewsgrimsby.com 

This Week:
Sun Sep 1 12pm Ruth & Naomi
Wed Sept 4 12-1pm Quiet Time
Fri Sept 6 12-1pm Quiet Time

Upcoming:
Tues Sept 10 1:30 pm Prayer Shawl
Wed Sept 11 7pm Wednesday Night Prayer
Sat Sept 14 8am Men’s Breakfast
Mon Sept 16 1pm Women’s Cancer Support
Tues Sept 17 7pm Parish Council
Thurs Sept 19 10am Bible Study 
Sat Sept 21 5:45pm Dinner and a Movie
Fri Sept 27 6:30pm Euchre 

Next Weeks Readings:
Psalm 146; James 2:1-10; Mark 7:24-37

  What’s Happening?What’s Happening?  
IN PERSON WORSHIP SUNDAYS  

8AM + 10AM | Sunday School @ 10 AM

Praying for peace and remembering all the victims of
the current conflicts in the World.

Ruth Wanless 
Gary Clayton 
David Ward 

Sarah Connor Gorber 
Don Longfield

Chrystal 
Jessica

Candace Stokes
David

Ann Pope
Roy Simmons

Judy

 Also those who have died, especially
Richard Howard.

Lorene
Edythe Nickerson

Angela
Dianne

Dave Abbas
Jason P.

Cody Szarko
Sheila Allan

Patricia Howard
Bill Nolan

Sonia HArvey
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New Key Fobs Are Ready!
If you put in your request /

justification, come see Adrienne.
 Office Hours W/F 9a-1p.

Old locks will be removed in the next
week or two - don’t get caught out!

Starfish Nicaragua is asking for
good working used Laptops to take
to Nicaragua for the students going

on to further education. 
Note: When we first went to

Nicaragua not a single pupil at the
school had gone to further

education, now we have University
and College graduates among those

we helped! 

Old Tech Going To
Waste?

Let’s keep it up!

 Have you ever thought
you would like to

participate in a service
by being be a reader? If
so, why not learn more?
Jean would be thrilled
to discuss it with you!
Just let her know you

are interested.

In the interest of building "community" " here
at St Andrews , we are drawing up a list of

birthdays...month, date...year not necessary!
Folks can then be recognized with a card

from our church "family ".

Please contact the office with your
information!

Peach Update: Many thanks for
everyone's help.

We are committed to do 50 pails next
year (that will be 75 boxes same as this

year), but, good news - we no longer
have to wash or store the pails!!

This Sunday is September 1st, 
and we are delighted to have 
The Rev. Stephen Vail 
join us for his first Sunday. 

Please make note of his contact information:
revsvail@gmail.com / 905.945.2574

Welcome, Stephen - 
we are excited you have arrived!

Thank you to our
garden gnomes for

the fabulous
gardens this

summer!

Office Hour Update

Please note, the office is open
the first week of September 
Wed / Fri (Sept 4 & 6), and

starting Sept 9th, office is open 
Mon, Wed, Fri, 9am - 1pm!

Bible study resumes 
IN PERSON

September 19th.
Join us in the Fireside!


